Rotary Club of Seattle - International District
Service Above Self

P.O. Box 14257
International Station

414 Sixth Avenue South
Seattle, Washington 98104

Ahmed M. Jaddi
President 1991-92

Consolidation ard enhancement of Club’s existing programs
was achieved by providing continuity of Committee Chairs.

CLUB SERVICE: The summer picnic at a new location was a
success. There were five fellowship dinners among club
members’ families. The Club meeting location was changed to
Chau’s at the end of the term and a new public address
system was installed. The attendance policy is redrafted and
will be enforced starting next term. Three past membershave
returned: Dolores Sibonga, Rufo Braun and Enrigque Mora.

The history of the club is drafted by Barbara Hallowell.

VOCATIONAL SERVICE: A new program of support for Bailey
Gatzert student was installed with the help of Bon Marche.
The scholarship endowment fund is increased by $10,000 in
addition to a committment of $5,000 from William Jordan,
Architect. Two new named scholarships are created, one for
Nora & Lloyd Barnes and the other in memory of Charles
Peterson. The endowment funds are being consolidated into
one account.

COMMUNITY SERVICE: Summer Festival, Festival Banners,
Homeless, Operation First Harvest and At-Risk Asian Youth
programs are continued.

INTERNATIONAL SERVICE: Eight Paul Harris sustaining members
have provided $800 to Rotary International Foundation. Club

may contribute additional funds.

RECOGNITIONS: Pamela Wilcut, Club Treasurer and Jeanne
Thorsen, Editor are recognized for their three years of Club
Service; Gary Ewing for installing the Bailey Gatzert/Bon
Marche Vocational Service Program; Barbara Hallowell for
Community Service and Reidun Crowley for International

Service.




